
       James A. Garfield Elementary School 
                                               Picture Refusal Form 
 
James A. Garfield Schools publish information in school newsletters, social media, school web pages, student year books, 
etc. The intent is to recognize student accomplishments, increase interest in activities and provide records of yearly 
events. If you DO NOT wish to have your child’s photograph used in any type of media as mentioned above, please sign 
and date this form and return it to the Elementary School office. 
 
 
Date __________________________ 
 
Student’s Signature ________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature ______________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 


